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October 24, 2019 

 

 

CallCatchers Inc. dba Freedom Voice Systems 

Attn: Jonathan S Marashlian 

5600 Avenida Encinas, #170 

Carlsbad, CA 92008 

 

 

RE:  CallCatchers Inc. dba Freedom Voice Systems withdrawal of Certificate of Authority – (Docket TC16-

011) 

 

Dear Mr. Marashlian: 

 

The South Dakota Public Utilities Commission (SDPUC) received an informational filing on October 15, 2019, 

requesting that CallCatchers Inc. dba Freedom Voice Systems’s Certificate of Authority be cancelled within the 

State of South Dakota. SDPUC staff verified that CallCatchers Inc. dba Freedom Voice Systems has met the 

requirements to withdraw their Certificate of Authority and have cancelled the certificate effective immediately.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Commission (605) 773-3201. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joseph Rezac 

Utility Analyst 

 


